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March 25, 2020 COVID-19 update: 

During the State Board of Education meeting this morning, the board voted to continue the 

state wide school closure of schools. Holdenville Schools will continue the Seamless Food 

Program through the remainder of the school year. The time for pick up will continue from 

11:00am til 12:30pm.  The locations for lunch pickup are listed below.   

Over the next 10 days your student’s teacher or teachers will be contacting you along with 

your student to help set up on-line, distance learning instruction.  The instruction will become 

available by April 6th.  Each site will list multiple programs the district will be using and 

monitoring for instruction for your child.  

Every site in the district is closed to everyone except authorized personnel.  A schedule of 

authorized personnel be will listed for each site. The times will be on our Facebook site pages 

and Holdenville school website along with office hours so that an appointments can be set for 

pickup of information.  You will not be able to enter the buildings! The information will be 

brought out to you as needed. 

Holdenville Schools encourage you to work with your child to enhance their educational 

learning.  Once again this is a very unusual and serious situation.  Each day, new information is 

being released from the CDC, State Department of Health, and the State Department of 

Education. We will continue to update our community as information is received.  

Thank you for your support and understanding in these difficult times. 

Randy Davenport 

Superintendent of schools 

 

Sites for lunch pick up: 

High School Cafeteria  Thomas Middle School  Reed Elementary 

Oakridge Apartments  Creek Nation Community Center    

Holdenville Ridge (West of Baseball Fields)  


